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WCO Members: Do you have questions about new IoH Laws?

WCO CONTACT:
Maria McGinnis, execdir@wiscustomoperators.org, (715) 222-4053

MADISON, Wis. (May 6, 2014) — There are many questions and some confusion about aspects of the
new IoH law. If you have a specific question about IoH implications, email DoT directly at
agvehicles@dot.wi.us. Questions sent to this email are being routed to appropriate division of DoT. If
you are not comfortable going directly to DoT with farm or business information, you may email
Cheryl Skjolaas, Director of the UW Center for Agricultural Safety and Health at skjolaas@wisc.edu.

The WCO Board of Directors and Executive Director encourage members to attend one (or more) of
the IoH sessions being offered by various organizations and entities. WCO will email information on a
series of DoT conference calls to members in the next week. Stay tuned to email, social media, ag
papers and the radio for information on the session nearest you.
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